

ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB

Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M. Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO 65010

November 3, 2013

"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board

Janet Popejoy **President Missy Bonderer** 1st VP 2nd VP Lena Long **Bill Lloyd** Past Pres. **Barrett Glascock Secretary Eric Barmann Treasurer Bruce Glascock** 2019 2019 **Bernie Bartel** Letitia DenHartog 2019 Robert Blake 2020 Shawn Steelman 2020 **Greg Hawkins** 2020

COMING UP

Board Meeting- Nov. 8, 2018 at 7:15 p.m.

Website: Ashlandoptimist.org

TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:

Carroll Sapp – 1987 "Buddy" Glascock – 1988 William Burnett – 1992 Remus James - 1994 Ron Marley – 1997 Cecil Vaughn - 2001 Billy Jo Sapp – 2004 Marvin Sappington – 2004 Arcie Sapp – 2005 Kenneth Nichols – 2006 Lahmon Wren – 2007 Joe Smith - 2009 Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009 Bob Sappington – 2010 Clifford Caldwell-2013 Mel Rupard-2013 Ernest Woods—2013 John Johnson—2013 Michael Dalton--2013 Jim Moore--2016 Carl Long--2016 Don Jones-2017 Clay Austin-2017 Sharon Donley-2017 Ben Nieman- 2017

Nick Kimbler- 2018 Barbara Perry- 2018 Bingo: Nov. 9- Team Two

Breakfast: Nov. 10- Ernie Wren, Jacob Zagorac, Dave Taylor,

and Dayton Glover

Program- Cheryl Unterschultz- Girls on the Run

Dues are now due for the new year! The prices remain at \$80 for an individual, \$120 for a couple and can be paid by check to P.O. Box 201, Ashland MO 65010 or online at https://form.jotform.com/72136728772160.

Veteran's Breakfast will be held Nov. 12th at the building from 7:00-9:00 a.m. Lena Long has agreed to lead on this, but we will need plenty of people to cook, serve, and help with clean up. Please come to honor our Veterans and invite any Veterans that you know to come for a delicious and free meal.

We had quite a turnout for our Spooktacular on Halloween, Oct. 31st with over 325 attending this year! Watch for pictures in the Boone County Journal this Wednesday. A special shout out to Ernie Wren for coordinating everything and to Lena Long, Dayton Grover, Bryan Chapman, and Danna Wren for all their assistance!

Bingo on Friday night was larger than normal, with 165 players! There was plenty of help on the floor, but with Bernie and I gone, the kitchen was short-handed, but still brought in almost \$800. Thanks to Greg Hawkins for opening doors, setting up sodas, and making popcorn while I was out of town.

I was out of town attending the Optimist International East Missouri District First Quarter Conference with President/Princess Janet Popejoy. We had a wonderful time celebrating the 100th Anniversary of Optimists. We enjoyed past OI President, Danny Rodgers as our presenter and Middle America Regional Vice-President Gerri Barnett from Iowa as our keynote speaker. Danny spoke about bridging the generations and ways to appreciate our members. He also provided information about budgeting basics and brainstormed with the group for ways to get the information about our centennial out to our communities. Any member can attend the conferences and your next opportunity will be Feb. 15-17 in Kansas City when we meet with the Western District and the Iowa District for the Tri-District Centennial Conference. Get it on your calendar and let Barrett know in advance if you would like to attend.

Letitia DenHartog